
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

BC Freight Cost Surcharge 
January 14th 2022 
 
To our Valued Customers,  
 
Throughout the past few months, transportation throughout British Columbia continues to be severely 
impacted by the extreme weather that has occurred in late 2021. Combined with an overall shortage in 
carrier availability and general labor shortage from the ongoing pandemic this has resulted in significant 
shipping cost increases in our province.  
 
As a result, our suppliers have been forced to announce a 5% price increase for all poly items delivered 
into British Columbia. Though every effort has been made to hold our position, this continued cost 
pressure has necessitated an unexpected surcharge effective January 17th 2022.  
 
This increase/freight surcharge will be in place for a limited time effective January 17th 2022 until further 
notice. ICS Clean Supplies will continue to monitor this highly fluid situation and communicate further 
market changes related to freight costs and/or supply issue.  
 
ICS Clean Supplies will continue to absorb as much of this unexpected increase as possible and work 
closely with all clients to ensure the highest quality goods and services are provided.  
 
Thank-you for understanding and your continued support.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lindsey Goeree 
Chief Operating Officer  
ICS Clean Supplies Ltd 
 
 

 
Head Office |7962 Winston Street | Burnaby | British Columbia | V5A 2H5 | 1-888-577-7114 

 


